
Opt-Out Request for In-Person Game 

Program 

Date: [Your Date Here] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Team Name] 

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request my opt-out from the in-

person game program scheduled for [insert date or season]. 

Due to [reason for opting out, if comfortable sharing], I would prefer to refrain from 

participating in the in-person events this season. I appreciate your understanding and support 

regarding my decision. 

Thank you for accommodating my request. I look forward to continuing my involvement with 

the team in other capacities. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


